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Interested persons may submit comments, questions, or request a map of this specific project by writing to the Federal Emergency Management Agency, Region 4, 3003 Chamblee‐Tucker Road, Atlanta, Georgia 30341, or by emailing FEMA‐R4EHP@fema.dhs.gov. Comments should be sent in writing with the subject line District 12 - KYTC - Pike County wide roads ID 1384,1441,2059 and 2062, Kentucky Department of Transportation,  at the above addresses within 15 days of the date of this notice.

